
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
RESIDENTIAL BURGLARIES 

14
th

 District (Shakespeare) 
 

About the Crime: 
 

This alert gives notice to the residents of the 014th District (Shakespeare) of residential 
burglaries that have occurred in the months of January. In these incidents, unknown 
offender(s) have entered the residence, through unlocked doors and windows, or by 
forcibly entering, after ringing the doorbell and receiving no answer. The offenders took 
personal property from the residence, and fled in an unknown direction 
 
Incident times and locations: 
 

 

• 1500 block N Campbell, Wednesday, January 4, 2017 at 12:30 PM 

• 2700 block of W. Evergreen, Thursday, January 12, 2017 at 7:00 AM 

• 1200 block of N. Maplewood, Monday, January 16, 2017 at 10:45 AM 

• 1400 block of N. Campbell, Saturday, January 21, 2017 at 3:00 PM  

• 1300 block of N. Western, Monday, January 23, 2017 at 10:00 AM  

• 1500 block of N. Talman, Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 11:00 PM 

• 1500 block of N. Talman, Tuesday, January 26, 2017 at 8:20 AM 

 
 
About the Offender(s): 

• Male(s), black offender  
 
What you can do:  

 
• Be aware of this crime 

• Alert your neighbors about these crimes. 

• Ensure your doors and windows are locked and your residence is secured. 

• Pay special attention to any persons loitering in the area. 

• Report any suspicious persons or activity in the area. 

 
If you have any information, contact:  

 Bureau of Detectives – Area North (312) 744-8263 
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